
From: "Gael Hepworth, Care Director & Owner" <gaelhepworth@homecarephs.com>
To: "jstevenson@osc.gov.on.ca" <jstevenson@osc.gov.on.ca>
Date: 09/05/2011 01:36 PM
Subject: Disclosure of Investor Fees and Account Performance Accounting

I am writing to support the need for full disclosure of investor fees for each investment. It is 
currently impossible to identify the real cost of each investment decision for the customer -
obviously the Financial Firm or advisor is well aware of these costs - After all they are paid out 
on a regular basis. 

Full disclosure of investment fees is a matter of timing the calculation of costs to provide the 
investor with the true Impact of their decision to invest in specific products. It is extremely 
frustrating to read pages of fine print trying to identify these costs. As a customer, I should be 
able to make an informed decision.

Account Performance Accounting is again another timing issue. The investment companies 
develop these products and track their performance but fail to share that information with 
"Clients". It is currently impossible to determine how your investments are performing unless 
you produce your own summary.
In both cases this information is readily available but purposefully withheld from the investor. 
Full disclosure of investor Fees and Account performance accounting will support investor 
confidence.

This is a win/win solution for everyone. The least attractive investments will be weeded out of 
the marketplace, true performance will be rewarded and investors will feel more secure about 
their investment decisions. I urge you to support the proposed changes.

Gael Hepworth, 
Care Manager & Owner,
Premier Homecare Services
West Toronto - Etobicoke
4937A Dundas St. West
Etobicoke, ON M9A 1B6
416-623-8229 x225 


